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10/03/2025  23:54:242025/0526/P OBJ Alan Selwyn The Belsize Society objects to this application. Th current extensions take up around 40% of the garden. The 

new additional extension takes this up to around 50% which is excessive, especially given the already tiny 

amount of external space. The additional glazed elements would add to the light pollution at night.
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